Subject:

**RE: Submissions for JDAP enquiry** 



## Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hilton, Julian"

Date: 22 June 2015 3:43:37 pm AWST

To: "Doust, Kate" < <u>Kate.Doust@mp.wa.gov.au</u>> Subject: FW: Submissions for JDAP enquiry

From: Cecilia Brooke

Sent: Friday, 19 June 2015 12:15 PM

To: Hilton, Julian

Subject: Fw: Submissions for JDAP enquiry

Thank you Julian for your assistance in this matter.

Cecilia Brooke Chairperson City of South Perth Residents' Association

---- Forwarded Message -----

From: Cecilia Brooke

To: "kate.doust@mp.wa.gov.au" < kate.doust@mp.wa.gov.au >

Sent: Thursday, 18 June 2015, 11:16 Subject: Submissions for JDAP enquiry

Dear Kate

I am the Chair of the City of South Perth Residents' Association and am enquiring as to whether I and others can still put in submissions to the JDAP Parliamentary Enquiry.

My concern is the JDAP approved the Dan Murphy application but disallowed the McDonalds application. The Main Roads Department cited traffic problems at both hearings.

Whilst the Federal Government is working with Rosie Batty with issues including alcohol abuse which was a strategic part of the submission put the JDAP at the hearing at South Perth Council.

The JDAP approval for 74 Mill Point Road is also a major concern. The traffic and parking along that end of Mil Point Road is at a peake now without the added problem of extra traffic and car parking spaces which are almost impossible to find now.

Thanking you and kind regards Cecilia Brooke